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After dabbling in a myriad of needlecrafts from knitting, 
needlepoint, cross stitch, and macramé, Wendy Mathson 
discovered her passion for quilting after finishing her first 
baby quilt in 1982. She was instrumental in organizing the 
Prayers for Squares ministry which, as of March 2013, 
there were over 11,000 chapters in 11 countries! 

Her quilting career grew out of her graphic design business 
based in San Diego, and while collecting mounds of scraps 
donated for prayer quilts, she developed a series of guild 
lectures based on “scrap management.” Utilizing scraps 
spurred her on create pattern designs using the improved 
piecing techniques she developed.   

Wendy is best known for her unique approach to making the “Storm at Sea” quilt 
with her uniquely designed “cut-after-you-sew” tools she calls Quilters’ TRIMplates. 
Her specialty is teaching a fast, easy, and accurate method for making the 
traditional “Storm at Sea” pattern without using templates or paper piecing.  

Wendy is a quilting book designer, illustrator, author, and editor, as well teacher 
and lecturer. She began teaching adult education classes at Palomar College, and 
has since taught Empty Spools Seminars at Asilomar since 2012, and she will 
return there again this year!  She’s also taught on cruises to Alaska, through the 
Panama Canal, and the Caribbean.  

Her two-day workshop will provide additional time to explore design variations and 
incorporate the Storm at Sea design in borders. Students can choose one of three 
designs,  and the  skill levels range from confident beginner to advanced. All 
patterns are supplied – and students are not required to purchase the TRIMplate 
tools, books or kits. They will be provided for your use in the workshop. If you’re 
interested in purchasing the trim plates or signed books prior to the class, 
however, you may email her at wmathson@cox.net.

WORSHOP INSTRUCTIONS: 
The next workshop is on Saturday, April 13 and Sunday, April 14, 2019 from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm at Glen Oaks Hills 
Community Club House, 40101 De Portola, Temecula, Ca 92592,  with Wendy Mathson as our instructor. She will 
lecture Storm at Sea – From Traditional Contemporary on Tuesday,  April 9th during our guild meeting. The goal of this 
workshop is for you to learn a unique piecing method by making one of the Storm at Sea variations pictures.  This 
technique does not use templates of paper foundation piecing.  Instead, you use oversize pieces that are trimmed after 
sewing, using the TRIMplate rulers.  She will provide TRIMplates for each student to use in class. If you have trouble 
finding supply list, please feel free to contact me at: iita44@gmail.com.  I will have copies during the guild meeting on 
April 9th.          Thank you!         Lupe Barker 

mailto:iita44@gmail.com
mailto:wmathson@cox.net
mailto:wmathson@cox.net
mailto:iita44@gmail.com
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Tuesday, April 9 
6:15, Social Time 
6:45-9 Meeting

President’s Message

Spring is in the air!   
I myself am getting excited for warmer weather and sweet, pretty flowers! 
My star jasmine is out of control this year and it’s so pretty!  I will post some 
pictures on the Guild’s Facebook page.  
  
This month and May are the last chances for Basket Bonanza collections. 
Don’t hold back!  Bring your donations in.  I hear through the grapevine that 
we will have several really nice items for the silent auction part, not to mention 
the items filling all the baskets!  Tell your friends to come—no charge for 

guests in June!  Let’s make the Basket Bonanza the biggest and best one ever!   
  
We’ve decided to create a little “giving tree” idea that our newsletter editor Diane Lapio came up with 
that, from month to month, will be up by the front door with the door prizes.  It might be a basket 
instead of an actual tree—depends on what we come up with.  In any case, it will contain just slips of 
paper that you can take as little reminders through the month of items you can buy to help support our 
vets out at March ARB.  The slips might say “socks” or “toothpaste” or “shave cream” or whatever, but 
are just little reminders for us to think of picking up one (or more!) of those items while we’re out and 
about shopping anyway.  These guys have given everything for our country and have suffered a lot as 
a result.  Helping them out in these small ways is a nice way to try to give back. 
  
Enjoy springtime, and happy quilting everyone!  

Janice Quackenbush ❤  
Janice.kay@me.com 
909-772-5098

❤
💙

mailto:Janice.kay@me.com
mailto:Janice.kay@me.com
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Linda Schmidt 
January 8, 2019  Lecture:  Short Attention Span Trunk Show 
January 9, 2019  Wednesday Workshop: Miniature Landscape 101 
This is a grand quilt and garment show, where Linda will bring about 30 quilts and a few ensembles 
with an emphasis on artistic techniques, artistry and poetry. Techniques demonstrated in the hands-
on workshop include fabric painting, leaf painting, various methods of machine and hand appliqué , 
machine embroidery, thread painting, use of Solvy and disappearing medium as well as free motion 
quilting. 

Tamara Leberer 
February 12, 2019  Lecture:  The Art of Silk Fusion 
February 13-14, 2019 Midweek Workshop:  Silk Fusion and Mosaics 
Tamara, from Golden, Colorado, will provide a two-day workshop combining fibers with textile 
medium producing rich in luxurious shine and color. In this class, the students will create two silk 
fusion pieces which will then be used to create a mosaic on the second day. The $60 workshop fee 
includes:  silk tussah fibers, silk hankies, fabric medium, silk threads, Angelina fibers, gold leafing for 
embellishment, fiberglass screening, brushes and the plastic drop cloths for the fusion process. 

Peggy Martin 
March 12, 2019  Lecture:  Enjoying the Journey 
March 16, 2019  Saturday Workshop:  Millennium Star 
Peggy will teach a quick-strip paper piecing method using assembly-line piecing on fabric strips. 
Beginners find this method less confusing and easy to learn, while experienced quilters are delighted 
by this quicker, simplified technique. See her website for photos, and detailed descriptions and 
supply lists. 

Wendy Mathson 
April 9, 2019   Lecture:  Storm at Sea - From Traditional to Contemporary 
April 13-14, 2019  Weekend Workshop: Storm at Sea 
In another two-day workshop, Wendy will offer three pattern variations to make using the traditional 
“Storm at Sea” block, vastly simplified by learning a method of trimming as you sew, using squares 
and rectangles cut from strips. All patterns are supplied. Students are not required to purchase tools, 
books or kits. 

Elizabeth Eastmond 
May 14, 2019   Lecture:  Art Quilts for the Non-Artist 
May 18, 2019   Saturday workshop:  Spectrum 18” Square 
Elizabeth is in the process of adding new lectures and workshops from which we can choose at a 
later date. This handwork class, done with English Paper Piecing (EPP), is shown with Kaffe Fassett 
fabrics with a wide range of surface color for a lot of fussy cutting to get the rainbow. 

Sue Rasmussen 
October 8, 2019  Lecture:  A Desperate Housewife’s Quilt Journey 
October 12, 2019  Saturday Workshop:  Curved Paper Pieced Flying Geese 
Students immediately move beyond the basic paper pieced geese, by adding a dramatic twist, to 
design a small quilt (18” x 24”) with curved flying geese. In this class, you will learn to design, 
draw, measure and sew the pattern. Sue will discuss, in detail, the many options available for using 
curved flying geese in borders or as central design elements — opening up new horizons to curved 
paper foundation piecing.  

 

2019 Valley of the Mist Quilter’s Guild Programs
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Block of the Month 

   

Assembling the block:  

• Gather all the 7" strips of fabric and arrange them in an order 
that pleases you. Try not to put the focus fabric in the middle, 
but that isn’t critical. See photo 2. 

• Sew these pieces together along the 7" sides. The finished 
piece should be approximately 14" long. 

• Take the finished piece and even up the edges, don’t trim off 
more than a quarter inch. Now cut a strip 2¼“ from one of the 
long sides. Fold the remaining piece in half and finger press to 
mark the half. Use this mark to cut it into two. See photo 3 --
take the middle piece and turn it 180°. 

• Set these aside – but keep in order. Take the remaining white 
rectangle and cut it approximately in half the long way. Don’t be too particular. Now with each of 
these halves, make another cut from top the bottom but slightly angle your ruler. Try to make sure 
that the ends of each piece are at least one inch wide. See photo 4. 

• Keep these pieces in order but spread them apart. Take the pieces from the first step and place 
one between each of the white strips. See photo 5. 

• Be careful to keep these in order and in the correct orientation. It helps to mark the tops with a pin 
or clip to make sure they don’t get turned. Sew these strips together. 
The pieced strips are slightly longer, so center the white strips on these 
pieces. Press to the white fabric.  

• Lay the block right side up and put your 12.5" square-up ruler on the 
block. Move the ruler around until you find the most pleasing look for 
your block and square the block to 12½ X 12½". Repeat to make a 
second block to keep! The winner of the blocks at the March meeting 
was Chris Day. Congratulations! 
 

Adriane Ridder & Shelly McNeely 
Block of the Month Coordinators 

Cut list -- For one block: 
 Focus fabric:  one 2" X 7" rectangle 
 Gray fabric: two 2½" X 7" rectangles 
Coordinating-color fabric:  three 2½" X 7" rectangles 
 White fabric: one 13½" X 9½"rectangle 

two 1½" X 7" 
Please note that the seven-inch strips are not the same 

width. 

Hello everyone! It’s a new month and a wonderful new block. We hope you 
like the block last month – this one is easier. Remember we are using our new 
focus fabric, Modern Movement by Henry Glass (available at the guild 
meetings for $2 per fat quarter.) You only need to use this fabric if you are 
turning in a block for the drawing. The blocks are due at the May 2019 
meeting. 

The fabrics you need this month are the focus fabric, your coordinating fabric 
based on the colors in the focus fabric, a gray fabric and a white fabric.  

We encourage you to make two blocks, one to enter in 
the drawing at the guild meeting and one to keep. Also, 
the Guild’s Facebook page should have a post directing 
you to the YouTube instructions for this block. 

Block of The Month 2019: Block #4 

Photo 2 Photo 3 Photo 4 

Photo 5 
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Basket Bonanza

IT’S TIME FOR THE 2019 BASKET BONANZA!! 

THANKS SO MUCH for your spring cleaning efforts!  As you may know, our June meeting is entirely 
devoted to what we call the Basket Bonanza.  This whole deal is a ton of exciting fun.  Members sort 
through their sewing rooms and stashes, determine that they have fabric or kits or books or patterns 
and other stuff that they will never use up in their lifetimes, and wisely decide to give over to the guild.  
The guild uses these donations for our Basket Bonanza.  

We organize these items into various baskets and containers (which mostly, the baskets, anyway, you 
have to return to us so we can do this all again next year), and you and 100 of your closest quilting 
and sewing and crafting friends show up and buy many tickets for.  You then write your name on every 
ticket.  If you’re thinking ahead, you bring a boatload of return address labels you’ve 
received in the mail from various charities and save yourself a lot of time.  Then you stroll 
around the room and put your tickets into the brown paper bags, one in front of each basket-o-goods.  
After a reasonable amount of time, we draw a winning ticket from each bag and you trundle home with 
your winnings!  You can increase your stash just like that (finger snap here).  I have personally won a 
sewing machine at this event!  We usually have over 100 baskets of stuff, which include fabric, craft 
items, notions and tools, books, patterns.   

In addition to the general baskets, several friendship groups usually assemble a basket full of things.  
This year it is rumored that one of these friendship baskets will be a Longaberger basket.  Those are no 
longer being made and sold, so it’s a pretty unique item.  (It even has its hard plastic liner.)  There will 
also be a “Silent Auction” area, which has in the past included an antique wooden ironing board and a 
floor-stand OTT Lite.  This year the Silent Auction will include a wooden sewing room shelf, a sewing 
machine, and a portable pressing table.   

Since this Bonanza takes place in June, that means we have only this month and next in which to 
receive your donations!  So if you have not started cleaning your sewing room, DO!  We need your 
castoffs! 

And remember, there are no guest fees for the Basket Bonanza, so be sure to invite all your 
friends!  Tell them to bring their address labels, and cash, check or credit card, we take 
them all!! 

Thank you for your participation!  It’s going to be a blast! 

Ellen French 

Ways and Means
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Fabric Exchange

Hello Fabric Exchangers!  
  
For the APRIL exchange, there are 17 participants in the upcoming exchange of POLKA DOTS 
(any color).  

Please prepare your 17 sets of 3 fabrics, cut in 2.5" by WOF 42-45" strips. There is no need to 
bag or pin the sets together. Simply fold the sets of 3 - one of each fabric - in half & then half 
again together and stack them in a large (gallon) plastic bag with YOUR NAME on it that will be 
returned to you at the end of the meeting.  

***PLEASE, PLEASE, please be sure to sort your strips into sets of 3 different fabrics that are folded 
together as described.  There is simply not enough time at the meeting for me to do this for you. 
Thank you so much !!! ***** 
  
For newcomers, you sign up at the General Meeting for the months you choose based on the theme for 
that meeting.  Examples- the exchange for the February meeting was Pinks & Reds. After you are 
notified by e-mail and/or phone of the number of participants for the upcoming meeting, you will 
prepare (3)  different fabric STRIPS that are  2 1/2" by WOF for each participant which includes 
yourself.  For example, if there are 10 participants, you will bring (10) sets of 2.5 "  strips sorted into 
sets of the 3 different fabrics in a plastic bag with your name on it. At the end of the meeting, you 
will go home with 30 strips of 2.5 in. various fabric strips (which includes the 3 fabrics you brought) to 
create with as you choose. 
  
The fabric choices for the exchange months were chosen by popular demand in a poll taken at the 
December 2018 meeting.  If one month is not your choice, hopefully the next month will be to your 
liking and you can participate by signing up at the Fabric Exchange table at our General Meetings.  
Please note that exchanges do not take place during June, July, August and December meetings 
because of meeting events during those months. 
  
The 2019 FABRIC CHOICES are: 
January - Christmas                September - Blacks/ Greys/ Whites 
February - Pinks & Reds          October - Fall Foliage/Florals 
March - Batiks                        November - Tula Pink fabrics 
April - Polka Dots 
May - Kaffee Fassett fabrics 
  
  
Thank you for participating - see in at the next meeting! 
Janice Emmerson, call or text CELL 951-733-5033  
Respond to me by e-mail please, at jkejd@verizon.net

mailto:jkejd@verizon.net
mailto:jkejd@verizon.net
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2019 Valley of the Mist Quilt Guild CHALLENGE:   
"Quilter's Going Wild, appreciating Nature's Wildlife" 

Judging Categories: 
1. Originality and creativity of design 
2. Best use of color 
3. Excellence in workmanship 

Judging shall be based on the following: 
1. The quilt's focus is one or more wildlife creatures. 
2. Each member may enter one (1) quilt in the Challenge - show us your best! 
3. The quilt is current, completed after September 2018. 
4. Size of quilt has no minimum, but maximum size is a 240" perimeter (so all quilts can be 

displayed during judging and at the Old Town Quilt Show). 
5. The quilt is made of our fave medium - fabrics, either by hand or machine, sandwiched with 

batting, and quilted by hand, domestic or long-arm machine. 
6. The quilt is labeled with quilter's name and date. The label shall be covered at judging time, using 

blue painter's tape preferred. 
7. Quilter shall sign up to enter the Challenge, with the Challenge Coordinator Carole Donahoe at 

any Guild Meeting from February until August 2019, or by email to caroledonahoe@icloud.com. 
8. Quilter shall have fun and enjoy challenging fellow quilters! 

2019 Challenge Quilt 

mailto:caroledonahoe@icloud.com
mailto:caroledonahoe@icloud.com
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New Member Tea

We are happy to announce the 2019 New Member Tea! We want to 
welcome our new members and invite our current members to join 

us for an afternoon of friends, food and laughter! 

We’ll be at Cindy McAlister’s home on Saturday, 
May 4th, 2019 from 11am to 2pm!

Contact Info:  Cindy McAlister 
southernbellequilts@gmail.com

RSVP to:dlapio2387@gmail.com by 4/14/2019 
Please list the brunch/lunch dish you will provide.

The March merchandise table looked awesome, thanks to Darlene.  She does such a wonderful job 
making our table look festive. 

In March we made $181 and had 27 people buy tickets. A big shout out to the 3 special ladies who 
contributed to the table.  Janice’s bag and the Ott light basket were the most sought after items last 
month. 

Keep the stuff coming, girls.  We are really in need of baskets to hold our merchandise so if you have any 
laying around please bring them to us. 

See you at the April meeting! 

Diane and Darlene

Merchandise Table

mailto:southernbellequilts@gmail.com
mailto:dlapio2387@gmail.com
mailto:southernbellequilts@gmail.com
mailto:dlapio2387@gmail.com
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2019 Valley of the Mist Quilt Show

2019 Quilt Show will highlight the “Wild and Wonderful World of Quilting” 

Just a reminder that the committee is looking for your awesome quilt donations for the quilt show 
auction. There are options to fully donate or take 25 or 50% of the sale price so if you need to cover 
expenses, you can choose to receive back some of the money. You can also choose to set a minimum 
auction price and if it doesn’t sell for above that amount, we don’t sell it. Without your help, we can’t 
have the success we need to support our guild and the charities we’ve chosen to support.  In addition, 
we would appreciate your help with making a variety of handmade items for our boutique.  Most of 
these need to be donated, but Shelley Wilson can help you further on this. If we all make several 
items, we’ll have plenty to sell to our visitors and without vendors this year, we have a lot of room to 
set up our store.  Suggested items could include anything Christmas (ornaments and tree skirts), table 
runners and placements, embroidered tea towels, pot holders, fabric baskets & purses, aprons, baby 
diaper bags, mini/small to medium quilts, etc.   

The next meeting is schedule on Friday April 5th at 1:00 pm at the Grace Mellman Library.  

We want to thank the committee for all their hard work. We really appreciate everyone’s help to make 
the needed quilts and boutique items for our unique outdoor quilt show. 

Happy quilting! 

Rita and Pat 
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Opportunity Quilt

Show & Tell

Hi, Everyone! 

Remember to pick up your packet of tickets for the opportunity quilt if you haven’t already done so. 
I also have guild logo pins and tote bags with the guild logo for sale. I have lots of cookbooks for 
sale. They make great gifts. It has been pointed out that there is an error in the cookbook on page 
102. The recipe is Man Catch’n Husband Hold’n Homemade Bread and it should read 14 cups of 
flour instead of 1/4 cup flour. Please make the change in any cookbooks you have and I will change 
all those I sell in the future. See me at the back of the room at the guild meeting.  

Gloria Bachmann

Thank you all for the many quilts, vintage and other, that you showed last month. It was 
a thrill to see them. An important part of our monthly meetings is our inspirational Show 
& Tell.  For those that are new to our guild - close to the end of our meetings, members 
are invited to show off our newly finished or older (especially if it’s been a long time since 
we’ve seen it) quilts.  The number one “most interesting and fun” agenda item that 
remains top on the list of the comments received by members is the Show & Tell. 
 We all love seeing our members’ projects (finished or unfinished).  
  
We have tables in the back where we would like you to lay out your quilts that you will be 
showing so all can see them before the meeting and at break.  When it’s time to Show & 
Tell, just pick up your quilt(s) and line up close to the stage steps.  Please tell everyone 
your name and anything interesting about your quilt when showing (add the quilter’s 
name).  We will help hold your quilt so you can be free to show it off! 
  
For April, please bring your pastels & Easter themes, Spring flowers or garden quilts.  
Remember, we always like to see your recently completed quilts regardless of the theme 
of the month. Next month, May, we encourage you to bring Cinco de Mayo, or Mother’s 
Day. 

Liz Lehner
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Places to go, Quilts to see!

Orange County Quilt Guild 
 Quilt Show 2019 

Branch Out… Quilting Traditions and “Sew” Much More 
Zion			Lutheran				Church	

222	N.	East	Street,	Anaheim,	CA	92805	
www.orangecountyquiltersguild.com	

• Preview Night:  Thursday, April 25, 2019, 6 pm to 8:30 pm 
  Tickets - $25 (Limited Quantity)  Food & Beverage Reception  
   

• Show:  Friday & Saturday, April 26 & 27, 2019, 10 am to 4 pm 
  Tickets - $10 (at the door) -or- $8 (in advance)

Featured	Artist	

Patti	Pane

Blue	Spruce

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Let’s Take Care of Each Other 

   At our last meeting, one of the vehicles in the parking lot was,  
   unfortunately, broken into and some items were taken. Let’s be 
aware of our surroundings and keep an eye out for each other as we move through 
the parking lot. Please remember to lock your vehicle. Thank you for your 
consideration.   

http://www.orangecountyquiltersguild.com
http://www.orangecountyquiltersguild.com
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Philanthropy

We were very sorry to have to cancel the March Philanthropy Workday, but it fell squarely in the middle of 
the Guild’s retreat weekend, and since all the people available to schlep stuff to the workday would be on 
retreat, it wasn’t workable.  We tried to shift it to the weekend before but the room was already booked for 
that day.  We meet as usual in April, though, last Saturday of the month, the 27th. 

PHILANTHROPY WORKDAY 
SATURDAY APRIL 27, 2019 

10 AM TO 2 PM 
28720 Via Montezuma, Temecula 92590 

BRING LUNCH AND WATER! 

At our April workday we will be trying to focus on pulling quilt kits together, in addition to cutting and 
sewing backs and batting as necessary.  We’re way ahead of the game on pillowcases right now, and have 
decided we need to try to coordinate some quilt projects.  As usual, if you prefer to spend the time sewing 
on a philanthropy project of your own, bring your machine and tools.  Those who want to help coordinate 
kits, please bring cutting tools if you would. 

We have been the grateful recipients recently of three significant stash donations.  It’s been a LOT of work 
to sort through these gifts and decide where they can do the most good.  A lot will be going straight into 
the guild’s stash.  Some will be donated to Merchandise, some to the Basket Bonanza, and some will be sold 
directly to guild members to raise additional funds for philanthropy.  So far, that’s been working out pretty 
well, and we have lots more to offer you.  We really appreciate your support!  It helps us buy batting and 
thread for our sewers.  Recently Lynn and Ellen took a trip up to M&L Fabric and scored big in the flat folds!  
If you haven’t been up to M&L in the last few years, guess what?  The flat folds areas are no longer stacked 
so high that you need a crane to get down to the fabric you want.  You still need two people, but it’s MUCH 
better now.  Anyway, we bought pillowcase components, yardage for backgrounds, and yardage for 
backings.  And thanks to their “sale,” where they give you a $20 coupon for every $100 you spend, 
(redeemable before the end of April) we have to make a return trip to spend our accumulated coupons!  
Bummer! 

Please let us know if you have ideas/information on places where we might be able to donate 
quilts and/or quilted items and/or pillowcases.  We are actively searching out new donation 
possibilities.  Please bring us as much information as you can, like the name of the organization, a contact 
name and phone number or an email, and any other information you can gather.  We will investigate!   

If you have fat quarters or collections of fabric, or kits you think we could sew up into philanthropy quilts, of 
course we are happy to receive them.  We are always in the back of the general meeting room.  This is also 
where we have our little fabric sale table, and where we distribute pillowcase kits and quilts that need either 
quilting or binding.  It is where we also receive the items you have generously helped us to complete.  We 
can’t do it without all of you.  Please feel free to join us on our Saturday workdays.  It’s fun and very 
rewarding to know you’ve been a part of these efforts to make others’ lives a little brighter. 

Thank you! 

Lynn Korito, Ida Colvin, and Ellen French, Philanthropy
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     POSITION    NAME          NAME            NAME 
Elected Positions: 
PRESIDENT     Janice Quackenbush 
1st VICE PRESIDENT    Shelley Wilson 
2nd VICE PRESIDENT    Cindy McAlister  
TREASURER     Maryruth Wilson 
SECRETARY     Annette Fecteau 
WAYS and MEANS    Ellen French 

Appointed Positions: 
ADVERTISING COORDINATOR  Sheryl Eramo 
AMBASSADOR COORDINATOR  Patricia Ogden   
BLOCK OF THE MONTH COORDINATORS Adrianne Ridder Shelly McNeely 
CHALLENGE QUILT COORDINATOR  Carole Donahoe 
CORRESPONDENCE SECRETARY  Vicki Jensen 
DOOR PRIZE COORDINATOR   Joyce Schmidt 
FABRIC EXCHANGE    Janice Emmerson Candy Dalton  
FACILITY COORDINATOR   Laurie Gonzales 
FRIENDSHIP GROUP COORDINATOR  Linda Bretton 
HOSPITALITY HOSTESS   Laurie Gonzales 
INTERNAL AUDITOR    Lynn Korito 
JUNE FUNDRAISER EVENT   Cindee Ferris 
LIBRARIAN     Laura Haskell 
MEMBERSHIP CHAIRS    Cheri McDowell Bonnie Pelle 
MERCHANDISE COORDINATOR  Diane Anderson 
MONTHLY MINI COORDINATOR  Charlotte Baker 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR   Diane Lapio 
OPPORTUNITY QUILT CHAIR   Candy Dalton   
OPPORTUNITY QUILT MRKTG  Gloria Bachmann 
PARLIAMENTARIAN    Chris Day 
PET BED COORDINATOR   Tawnya O’Herron 
PHILANTHROPY CHAIRS   Lynn Korito  Ida Colvin 
PUBLICITY & PUBLIC RELATIONS  OPEN 
PRESIDENTS QUILT    Ellen French 
QUILT SHOW CHAIR    Rita Dominguez 
QUILT SHOW ASSISTANT   Pat Jordan 
RETREAT COORDINATOR, 2019  Jeanette Stevens 
RETREAT COORDINATOR, 2020  Jeanette Stevens 
SCCQG REPRESENTATIVE   Janice Quackenbush  
SOCIAL MEDIA COORDINATOR  Deanna Carpenelli 
SHOW & TELL COORDINATOR  Liz Lehner 
WEBSITE COORDINATOR   Hazel Martinez 
WORKSHOP COORDINATOR   Lupe Barker        
   

2019 Board Members
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Birthday Month Bring Door Prize Bring Snack Monthly Program

January yes (plus Dec.) yes (plus Dec) Speaker

February yes yes Speaker

March yes     yes     Speaker

April yes yes Speaker

May yes yes Speaker

June no (bring in Sept.) no (bring in  July) (board 
members to bring 
snacks)

Basket Bonanza

July no (bring in Sept.) yes (plus June) Quilters “U”

August no (bring in  Sept.) yes     Philanthropy Sew

September yes (plus June-Aug) no, (bring in  October) Guild Birthday Party

October yes yes (plus Sept.) Speaker

November yes yes Speaker

December no (bring in Jan.) No Holiday Party/Potluck

Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild
Program and Room Set Ups

May	2015

January February March April May June July August September October November December

Program Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker
Basket			
Bonanza

Quilters	
University

Phil.											
Sew	In

					Challenge	
Quilt Speaker

Member	
Showcase

Holiday	
Party

Block	of	the	Month yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Challenge	Quilt yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes no no no
Charm	Squares yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Door	Prizes yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Library yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Merchandise	Table yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Monthly	Mini yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Opportunity	Quilt yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no
Philanthropy yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Show	and	Tell yes yes yes yes yes yes yes no yes yes yes no
Refreshments yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes

Board		
provides

Dessert							
contest	

Members												
Potluck

Reminders: Snacks & Door Prizes

Monthly Programs & Room Set-Up
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Adam Adriane

(951) 733-4468
AdamP@tarbell.com
CalBRE Lic #02008956

(626) 893-5647
AdrianeR@tarbell.com

CalBRE Lic #02008957

$UH�<RXU
+RXVLQJ�1HHGV��

&KDQJLQJ"

Service you deserve. People you trust.

Don’t wait! Call Today for a FREE Market 
Analysis of your home’s value.

To Advertise in this 
Newsletter 

Please Contact: 
Sheri Eramo 

lnerm@aol.com

Please Support Our Advertisers 

619-670-0652 CozyQuilt.com 

756 Jamacha Road, El Cajon, CA 
O

pe
n 

7 
da

ys
 a

 w
ee

k 
 Hours:  

M-Sat: 10-5:30.  
Sun: 12-4. 

C R EA T I V E  
be 

mailto:lnerm@aol.com
mailto:lnerm@aol.com
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Mrs Bobbins

Thank You for Supporting Our Advertisers 

            Between Stitches 
          28780 Old Town Front Street Unit A2 

             Temecula, California 92590 
           951-694-9576 

             info@between-stitches.com 

                     Soft opening March 25th 9:30 - 5:00 

                 Grand Opening  
                 Saturday April 6th  9:30-4:00 

               Door prizes and Elna (floor model) Giveaway

Fat Quarters Quilt Shop 

 
 

728 Civic Center Dr.  
(formerly Escondido Ave)  

Vista, CA 92084 
760-758-8308 

www.fatquartersquiltshop.com 
 

Monday thru Saturday 10:00 am – 5:30 pm 
Closed on Sunday 

 

 
Over 4000 bolts of the NEWEST fabrics! 

 

Check out our 25% off Daily Sales! 
 

 
Stop by and be inspired  - 

Meet your friends at Fat Quarters Quilt Shop! 
Quilting the world together one stitch at a time since 

1999! 
 

Elaine’s Nifty Needle
Longarm Quilting 

Custom and  
Edge-to-edge 

Fast Turnaround 

Elaine Giometti
1469 Camino Sueno
Hemet, CA   92545

417-230-1756
cegiometti@verizon.net

mailto:cegiometti@verizon.net
mailto:cegiometti@verizon.net
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Our 
Meeting 
Location
Community 
Recreation 

Center 
30875 Rancho 

Vista Rd. 
Temecula, CA 

Exit the 15 Freeway 
at Rancho California 

Rd. and go East.
Go to Ynez Rd. and 

turn right.
Go to Rancho Vista 
Rd. and turn Left

The CRC is 
approximately 1.5 
miles on the right-

hand side.

Everyone
Welcome!

Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild
27275 Ynez Rd. #435       Temecula, CA  92592 

Newsletter Editor:  Diane Lapio    Website Co-ord.:  Hazel Martinez
votmq@yahoo.com

http://www.valleyofthemistquilters.com
      Follow us on Facebook

Reminders

General Meeting, Tuesday, April 9 @ 6:15pm. 

Board Meeting, Monday, April 15 @ 6:30pm. 

MISSION STATEMENT 
 Formed in 1990, Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild is a non-profit charitable, 

educational and social organization in the Temecula Valley.  We promote the 
knowledge of, and appreciation for, all aspects of quilting and fiber arts with an 

active philanthropy program.  

QUESTION

If you multiply the number of fabric 
strips required by how many people 
are involved in this month’s fabric 
exchange, how many total strips 

would be needed?

http://www
http://valleyofthemistquilters.com
http://www
http://valleyofthemistquilters.com

